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Media Release                                    December 7, 2023  

 

New Kane County Animal Control Rabies Tag Fees Effective January 1, 2024 
 

On January 1, 2024, all Kane County Animal Control (KCAC) rabies tag fees will increase.   
 
The new 1-year-tag fees will increase by $3 for neutered animals, as well as animals less than 1-year 
of age. If an animal is non-neutered the tag fee goes up by $10.   
 
The new 3-year-tag fees will increase by $8 for neutered animals and $22.50 for non-neutered 
animals.  Seniors (individuals 65 years or older with proof of age) will continue to receive free tags.   
 
KCAC has notified county veterinarians of the fee increases so they can let their customers know well 

in advance.  Tags can be purchased through vet clinics and hospitals throughout Kane County or 

directly from Kane County Animal Control at 4060 Keslinger Rd, Geneva, IL 60134, Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday: 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.; Tuesday and Thursday: 8:30 a.m.-6:00 p.m. and 

Saturday: 9:00 a.m.-Noon.   

Tags may be purchased in person or by mail.  We do ask that if you pay by mail to please follow up in 

about 2 weeks to ensure we received your check. 

The new tag fees will be as follows: 

 1 Year 3 Year 

Neutered / <1yr $15 $35 

Non-Neutered $40 $90 

Senior* Free Free 

*Any person 65 years of age or older with proof of age. 

 
Contact: Brett Youngsteadt, DVM, Administrator  
(630) 232-3555 
 

 


